NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Benton County Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing pursuant
to ORS 198.800 through 198.810 on December 20, 2016 at 12:00 p.m. in the
Board of Commissioners Office Board Meeting Room at 205 NW 5th St.,
Corvallis, OR 97330. The purpose of the hearing shall be to take public
testimony and enter an order concerning the formation of Hidden Valley Water
Supply County Service District pursuant to ORS 198.800 - .810, which may
include a permanent rate limit for operating taxes in an amount to be determined
at the next public hearing. Formation of the Service District will provide water
supply services to the proposed district.

The boundaries of the proposed district shall be those shown on the attached
map.

All interested persons may attend the public hearing and be heard. Written
testimony should be sent to the Benton County Board of Commissioners, PO
Box 3020, Corvallis Oregon, 97339; or delivered 205 NW 5th St. Corvallis,
Oregon 97330. To be considered at the hearing, written testimony must be
received by the Benton County Board of Commissioners’ office by 5:00 p.m.
Monday, December 19, 2016, or must be submitted at the hearing.

The hearing room is accessible to the disabled. Please notify the Benton County
Board of Commissioners’ office at 541-766-6800 concerning any physical
accommodations you may need as far in advance of the hearing as possible.

For further information, call the Benton County Board of Commissioners’ office
at 541-766-6800.
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